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Inspection Services                                       

  Department of Urban Development


Michael J. Nugent


                                                  
 Joseph E. Gray, Jr.

Manager                                                                                                                                Director

CITY OF PORTLAND

June 19, 2000

Lynne Panico

86 Oakdale St.

Portland, ME 04103

Dear Lynne,


An evaluation of the construction activities at 85 Oakdale St. by Kevin Carroll, Code Enforcement Officer, revealed that the work has been performed in compliance with Building Permit #000167 with respect to land use. These evaluations were done on 5/15 and 5/24/00. The permit specifically disallows any additional dwelling units.

There will be subsequent inspections pursuant to permit procedures at which time compliance with all applicable ordinances is required. Please feel free to contact me at 874-8700, if you have any questions or wish to discuss this further.

Sincerely,

Mike Nugent 

Manager of Inspection Services

389 Congress St  Portland, Maine 04101 (207) 874-8700  FAX  874-8716 TTY 874-8936


